
Wednesday 7th September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

The Grade 5/6 Camp will come around quickly as it is in Week 2 of Term 4.

Please find included in this package:

● Information and Permission Form (to be returned to school)
● Confidential Medical Form (to be returned to school)

○ All students that require medication are to have a Medical Authority signed by a
Medical Practitioner

○ Parents are asked to make contact with their child’s teacher if their child requires
medication on camp

● Parent Resource - School Camp Guidelines
● Alexandra Adventure Resort information booklet
● Medication Authorisation Form

In Week 10 (next week) we will send home:

● Packing list

We will not have an itinerary for the camp until after the holidays.

Please remember to talk to your child’s teacher if you have any concerns about your child
attending camp. If you need to organise a meeting with a teacher, please do so as soon as
possible.

We are looking forward to a great few days away with your child.

Kind regards




